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Market Update: Volatility Returns to the Capital Markets
in 2018 (02/13/2018)

Following approximately two years of relative stability, volatility has returned to the
capital markets. The U.S. equity markets, as measured by the Standard & Poor's
(S&P) 500 Index (S&P 500), reached a 52-week high of 2,873 on Jan. 26, 2018, and
ended the month up 5.6% from the year-end 2017 close. (See Chart 1.) On Feb. 2,
however, economic data that included strong wage growth and lower-t






